
INAUGURAL MEETING OF CAPILANO COLLEGE last 
week saw W. J. · (Bae) Wallace elected chairman of the 
council. Pictured are seated, from left, Peter Jones, past­
chairman; W. J. Wallace; Dr. George Wilson, North 
Vancouver school board; Jim McDonald, Howe Sound 
School Board. Standing, Back row: Leslie Brooks, dean; 

of instruction and secretary-treasurer of the council; 
Bill Lucas, superintendent North Vancouver school dis­
trict; principal Alf Glenesk; W. Manson, Squamish and 
Dr. L. S. Boothroyd, West Vancouver school board. 
Absent was Dr. John Ellis, council member for the past 
two years. L-~~- ___________ _ 


